

BUILDERS NEWS

June 2018

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

John Hogan

Michelle Bradley

Rich Vanek

Open

Calvin Brown

Bill Romanko

Joe Oros

John Smolen

Bill Widlets

Steve Vennare

President

Vice-President

Treasurer

Secretary

Past-President



Contact Information:

P.O. Box 745 Ashtabula, Ohio 44004

Telephone: (440) 645-7496 Call or Text!

ashtabulacountybuilders@windstream.net

www.ashtabulacountybuilders.org

Like us on Facebook!

Greetings Members and Friends,

The Board of Directors would like to thank all those that helped with the Annual Reverse Raffle held able to 5th. We were raise substantial amount to be donated to the Community Care Committee. Final numbers are still in the works and will be announced as soon as possible. We deeply appreciate all the donations which made side raffles our success. Also to everyone purchased tickets and made it out to Jefferson. Huge thank you to the Community Care Committee for the delicious food. Also thank you to all the spouses and significant others who helped run the event. Kristi did an outstanding job at announcing this year. What a fun event! Please make plans to come back next year! Without you all it would not be possible to help out a great charity.

Our next event will be the Steakfry. This year it will be in conjunction with а Round Table Discussion with the Building Department. See attached for details.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

June 14th Steak Fry - Elks Lodge

July 20th Golf Outing - Geneva on Lake

Municipal Golf Course

August TBA

General meetings are the 2nd Thursday of the month beginning at 6:00 PM for social hour. Great time to network and hear speakers and discuss new and important topics related to your business!

REMINDER: There will be no general meetings until our event season is over in September. October will resume with our speaker meetings.

Hope to see you out this summer!



Please make your reservations for the Steak Fry by Friday June 8th!

You can call, text, email or go to our web site at anytime and let us know how many will be attending and their choice for dinner. The Builders Board will offer steak or 1/2 chicken for this event. See you there!

Cancellations must be received 24 hours prior to avoid being billed.



ASHTABULA COUNTY BUILDERS ASSOCIATION

Would like to thank those who donated items to the 2018 Reverse Raffle

A Louis Supply Co

JCI Contractors

Bill & Georgia Romanko

Lori Johnston

PlastPro

Metcalf Glass

Andover Bank

Nelson Sand & Gravel

LB Water

Valley Building Center

JE Heating & Cooling

Maple Ridge Golf Course

Greenville Auto Parts

Chapel Hills Golf Course

Vector Security

O'Reilly's - Ashtabula

Scooters Bar & Grill

Laurello Vineyards

Hickory Grove Golf Course

Hemlock Springs Golf Course

Active Plumbing

Oros Builders

Admar

WSA Inc

SK Built LLC

O'Reily's - Geneva

Crows Nest

Famous Supply Company

AutoZone

Crystal Clear Water

UIC Construction

Chestnut Homes

Steve Vennare

Brown Sprinkler Services

Simak Trucking

Old Firehouse Winery

JR Hofstetters Jewelers

If we inadvertently forgot your name here please email us at ashtabulacountybuilders@windstream.net

